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PTL Meeting Recap: 

Meeting minutes can be found on the school 

website. Our next meeting is scheduled for 

11/21/19 at 5:30 pm.  We still need volunteers 

for the Wine Tasting/School auction.  If 

interested, please contact Amanda Kotowski 

(akotowski@wi.rr.com). 

Keep up to date on PTL Events 

Please “like” the St. John’s Facebook page where 
we post upcoming events and updates:   
https://www.facebook.com/stjohnsracine.org /  
 

Another way to keep up-to-date is on the school’s 

website: www.stjohnsracine.org 

 
PTL Contacts: 

 
Amanda Kotowski 

akotowski@wi.rr.com 
 

Amy Salinas 
gonzaleaam02@hotmail.com 

 

 

Book Fair: see school newsletter 
 
Ice Cream Truck Sale:  Thank you to all who 
participated and celebrated the end of the 1st 
quarter with ice cream!  PTL raised 
approximately $110 from this sale.  We look 
forward to celebrating the ends of the 2nd and 
3rd quarters as well! 
   

Cinch bags:  Show your cougar pride with 
the new St. John’s cinch sacks. Only $6.00. 
They make great gifts!  

SAVE The Date (12/12) - Christmas 
Carnival of Lights Fundraiser:  

Please help support the PTL and have a good 
time by visiting this spectacular array of holiday 
lights.  Similar to our dine-out nights, 25% of your 
entry fee will go to St. John’s.  If we reach 40 cars, 
we will get 30% of all entry fees. 

Located at Jellystone Park in Caledonia, there are 
over 1.5 million lights and theme music you can 
follow on your radio.  If you can’t make it on 
December 12th, they will also give us credit for 
visits from December. 26-30. 

PTL Up-dates 

 Thanks to all who have participated in the 
dine-out fundraisers!  We have raised 
approximately: 

o Culvers $190 
o Papa Murphy’s $200 
o Chipotle’s $400 

 

 Art to Remember raised approximately 
$743.  You can still order online until Jan. 
2nd. 
 

 PTL sponsored The Japanese Taiko 
Drums Assembly on October 18. 

 
All money raised goes to support activities 
throughout the school year.  Any excess funds 
will support the science lab renovation!  

 
 

Dates to Remember 

November 

1:  Elegant Farmer Pie sale forms due 

13:  Panda Express Dine Out   

20:  Elegant Farmer Pie pick-up 

 
December 
12: Carnival of Lights Fundraiser (also 
available Dec. 26-30) 
 
 
 


